
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  

that the Lyndonville Joint Fire District 

will be holding a public hearing on the 

proposed budget for the year 2025 on the 

15th day of October, 2024 at 6:00PM.  

Location:  Lyndonville Fire Hall         

148 North Main Street           

Lyndonville, NY 14098 

All persons interested thereon may attend 

and be heard. A copy of the draft 

budget is available at the Town of Yates 

Clerk’s office. 
 

By Order of the Fire Commissioners 

Lyndonville Joint Fire District 

Terry Stinson - Secretary 
 


